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Dear Friends, 
 
I hope this finds you experiencing a dynamic relationship with the Lord!  We are thankful that last week 
Marshall and Maddie’s wisdom teeth extraction has gone according to plan…they are doing well but of 
course still experiencing some pain.  They are experiencing some hunger as they are wanting to eat “real 
food”. 
 
Through March 6th, 10,458 people have attended 
The Weekend to Remember Getaways the last 
fiveweeks with 368 indicating Salvation 
Decisions….to God be the Glory!  We are so 
thankful!  Our Ministry Advisors during this fiscal 
year have had 31,291 conversations with people 
considering hosting FamilyLife resourced small 
groups or events with 57,468 Lives Impacted since 
September! 
 
Thank you so much for your prayer and financial 
support that allows us to help minister to so many 
people! 
 
God Bless, 
 
Steve, Lila, Marshall and Maddie Bayer 

Ministry Update 

 FamilyLife President and founder Dennis Rainey’s highlights 7 Nonnegotiables for Christians at 
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the National Religious Broadcasters convention!
 Ron Deal who leads the FamilyLife Blended Family ministry received a call from “Today” 

show and was quoted here!  
 Are you a blended family?  Click on this link to listen to Pastor Dave Wilson who came from a 

broken home. 

The Lord is at work through FamilyLife 

“I was very skeptical about the material. I hate a pre-packaged series, and anything Christian with a 
DVD usually is very poor production value and cheesy. Wow. I could not have been more wrong. 
The Art of Marriage curriculum is amazing. The class is going great, people are being changed, it’s the 
most attendance we have seen in Sunday school. The promotional materials were a great addition. The 
DVD is FANTASTIC!!! I can’t say enough about it. Thanks for your help and encouragement.” Pastor 
email to a FamilyLife Ministry Advisor 

“Coming in we were fighting not speaking at all night one.  By the break of the second day we went to 
our car, cried and asked for forgiveness, held each other and made a commitment to start fresh and do 
everything this conference was telling us.  We are very appreciative for this fresh new start.”  
–Wife, married 10 years 
 
Prayer Requests Update 

-Marshall and Maddie are recovering according to plan from removal of their wisdom teeth last week.   

-Steve’s Ministry Advisor Team – Praise God that Larry’s open heart surgery including replacing a valve 
was successful! 

-Steve’s Gastro Doc appointment where he’ll be sedated for a stomach scope has been postponed twice 
because of freezing weather-it’s scheduled for Wednesday March 18th. 

 
 

OUR LINKS 
 
Steve & Lila's website 
 
E-mail Steve 
 
E-mail Lila 
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Want a PDF of our  
newsletter? 

FAMILY LIFE LINKS 
 
New FamilyLife Smartphone App 
download today!   

 

 

 


